
 

29/04/2019 

 

To:  

Time To Align.  

 

Dear Miles,  

 

Thank you for your time today.  With this letter please accept the Katter’s Australia Party total 
and full commitment to the National Alignment vehicle modification standard.  

We totally agree, that it is time to nationally have a vehicle modification standard in this country.  

For too long State Governments have had the opportunity to ensure our vehicle owners can 
travel across borders with ease. This multi-State standard has delivered confusion to the people 
of Australia.   

We as a party totally support the National Alignment and will be happy to work with your 
organisation to offer help and support in the future.  

Please accept this letter as our formal support of your objective to Nationally Align Vehicle 
Modification.   

 

Yours Sincerely. 

 
Deb Gibson 
Katter’s Australian Party  
National Campaign Director 
07 4401 5037 
deb.gibson@kap.org.au 
www.kap.org.au 

 
 


